
I strongly support Perpetua Resources Stibnite Project. I am an exploration geologist with over 30 

years experience in the mining industry. I have personally worked at the Stibnite property for a 

previous operator and am thoroughly familiar with the environmental challenges associated with 

mining in this part of Idaho. Based on my experience in the mining industry, I am confident that this 

project can be operated in a sustainable manner. The project will provide much needed high-paying 

jobs and tax revenue to a remote rural area of Idaho. I urge the Forest Service to advance the 

Stibnite Project. 

Brion Theriault 


